
RE: Reminder.  
Tanya Peterson  
Mon 16/03/2015, 10:46 a.m.You  
 
 
 Tanya Peterson <henrysorenson@hotmail.co.nz> wrote: 

We still have not receive the files that I have asked for over two weeks ago. 
We would like to add to the Longdon and Pittams file, we have more documents 
that we have at hand, so we will put it together in the rightful order, and send it back.  
 Then we  will be able to understand where we are all at. 
We have tried on several occasions to send off the information that you requested, but ever 
since our website was set up, we have had nothing but trouble cant get things out or in,  
that has some form of importance.  
Yours Sincerely 
Tanya Peterson  
  

 
From: alices@pacificlaw.net.nz 
To: henrysorenson@hotmail.co.nz; janetmason@pacificlaw.net.nz 
Date: Sat, 28 Feb 2015 23:53:25 +1300 
Subject: Reminder. 

Kia ora Tanya,   I apologise for the delayed response - we have been away at a hearing and our server has been 
down for the last week.   I will make this matter a priority next week and will return the files as soon as possible.  
Nga mihi,  Alice Shelton Sent from my HTC   Tanya Peterson <henrysorenson@hotmail.co.nz> wrote:   
 I believe Wayne has also asked for the Pittiams and Longdon files, but as yet we have not  
heard from you since Legal Services Tribunal Investigation. We are beginning to wonder if  
you are still practicing law, I do hope all of our files are safe as their are many years of research,  
and money well spent, but you would appreciate our concern. 
Please register the files as soon as possible, thanks. 
Your sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 
  
 


